
      June 9, 2020  

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary  Via Email
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD   20701 

Attention: Media Bureau, Video Division 

Re: LPTV Station KESE-LP, Yuma, Arizona (Fac. ID No. 19781) 
Notification of Resumption of Full Licensed Operations 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

This firm is counsel to NPG of Yuma-El Centro, LLC (the “Licensee”), licensee of LPTV Station 
KESE-LP, Yuma, Arizona (Fac. ID No. 19781). KESE-LP has been operating pursuant to Special Temporary 
Authority granted in LMS File Number 0000093734.   

This letter shall serve as notification that as of May 15, 2020, KESE-LP resumed normal, licensed 
operations.  

If any questions should arise during the course of your consideration of this matter, it is respectfully 
requested that you communicate with this office. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth E. Spainhour 
Counsel to NPG of Yuma-El Centro, LLC 

cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh, FCC (via email) 


